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Date: August 14, 2024 
 
To:   Bidders for the Butte Creek Camp Fire Post-Fire 

Recovery Project 
 
Cc: Thad Walker, District Manager / Conservation Project Coordinator 
 Butte County Resource Conservation District 
 thad@bcrcd.org / 530-693-3173 

 
From: Tyler Cole, Staff Geologist 

Shannon Weese, North Bay Program Manager  
Pacific Watershed Associates Inc. 

 PO Box 2070,  Petaluma CA, 94953 
 tylerc@pacificwatershed.com / 707-773-1385 
 

Subject: Bid Results Summary for the Butte Creek Camp Fire Post-Fire Recovery Project, Butte County, 
California. 

Thank you for participating in our bid selection process. Pacific Watershed Associates Inc. (PWA) and Butte 
County Resource Conservation District (BCRCD) have received the following proposal received in response 
to the Butte Creek Camp Fire Post-Fire Recovery Project, Butte County, California. Listed below is the bid 
received listing company name and bid amount. 

1. Hat Creek Construction and Materials, Inc. – $1,177,989  

The bid will be submitted to the BCRCD board of directors for evaluation and a decision will be made by the 
end of the week. 
 

 


